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Collin Roehner

From: Office of Commissioner Brown
Sent: Monday, November 21, 2016 4:36 PM
To: 'Dan Bright'
Cc: Commissioner Correspondence
Subject: RE: Opposition to FPL proposed rate hike

Mr. Bright, 
 
On behalf of Chairman Brown, we have received your email dated November 21, 2016. The Commission Clerk 
has placed a copy of your email in Docket Correspondence, Consumers and their Representatives, in Docket 
No. 160021-EI, In re: Petition for rate increase by Florida Power & Light Company. Thank you for providing 
the Commission with your comments. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Katherine Fleming 
 
 
Katherine E. Fleming 
Chief Advisor to Chairman Brown 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL  32399 
 
Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state 
business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, your e-
mail message may be subject to public disclosure. 
 
 
 
 
From: Dan Bright [mailto:danjbright@gmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, November 21, 2016 1:16 PM 
To: Office of Commissioner Brown; Office Of Commissioner Edgar; Office Of Commissioner Graham; Office of 
Commissioner Brisé; Office of Commissioner Patronis 
Subject: Opposition to FPL proposed rate hike 
 
Dear PSC Commissioners, 
 
I OPPOSE FPL's rate hike request for gas-burning power plants that are unnecessary. FPL's rate 
hike is a poor, detrimental and short-sighted action that is antithetical to better stewardship.  
 
I am particularly concerned that the new billion-dollar expenditures on gas plants in FPL's rate 
increase proposal will needlessly expose me and my fellow Floridians to more expensive electricity 
now and in the future. I want FPL to invest in affordable solar energy instead. 
 
Let's all work together to be better stewards of our precious resources, environmental health, financial 
decisions and community trust.   
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Respectfully. 
 
Dan Bright 
4804 Village Gardens Drive 
Sarasota FL 34234 




